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January 5, 1971

Dr. Charles H. Schauer
Executive Vice President
Research Corporation
405 Lexington Avenue
New York, New York 10017
Dear Dr. Schauer:
Thank you for your letter of December 17, 1970. I am afraid
I am not so familiar with this field that I can express any opinion
about the proposed work,
Yours sincerely,

Hannes Alfvén
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